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MTQ to survey Route 132  
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Kenténha/October 2018)  
 
The Ministère des Transport Québec has informed the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke that it will be carrying out a study/survey of Route 132 
within the Territory of Kahnawà:ke. 
 
The work is scheduled to begin on Monday, October 29th and last seven 
(7) working days, weather permitting. The firm GHD will be conducting 
the survey, which also involves taking core samples in all lanes of R-132. 
 
This work is expected to cause some delays to traffic. However, no work 
will be done during the rush-hour periods. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change due 
to weather conditions, operational constraints or work progression and 
that it does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
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